
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Portland Harbour Authority is committed 
to complying with the requirements of the 
Port Marine Safety Code. Members of the 
public may have access to the documents 
relating to compliance by applying to the 
Harbour Master in writing. These public 

documents contain the statements of 
policy and the procedures that have been 
adopted by Portland Harbour Authority in 
respect of its duties and powers relating to 

marine operations. 
These documents have also been lodged 
with the Department of Transport, Local 

Government and the Regions. 

 


